

Phone: 563-659-0700 Fax: 563-659-0707 www.cd-csd.org

Dear Parents of Kindergarten through 5th grade students,

Central DeWitt Community School is partnering with Genesis VNA/Public Health to offer Kindergarten through 5th grade students flu vaccines at school free of charge.

Genesis VNA/Public Health is scheduled to vaccinate students on <u>October 23</u>, <u>2025</u>. If you would like your student to participate, please complete the consent form and return it to the school office or email the consent to ann.bixby@cd-csd.org <u>NO LATER than October 16</u>, <u>2025</u>. Only paper consents are accepted this year, there is no online consent process. Late orders will not be accepted.

This is an optional vaccine. No action is needed if you choose not to participate in the flu vaccine.

This is the link to the flu vaccine consent form:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1b142kfrJ9XmWmx0qzbOW8siRsA7bXldsygrK0TDlJh0/edit

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ann Bixby the District Nurse at ann.bixby@cd-csd.org or at 563-659-4744.

Thank you,

Ann Bixby RN
Central DeWitt District School Nurse